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Charlotte Svensson, Chief Information Officer, has
decided to leave SAS
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SAS announces that Charlotte Svensson, Executive Vice President and Chief
Information Officer, has decided to leave the company.

“Charlotte has been the driver of new investments in Artificial Intelligence and
automation and together with her team, she developed the new award-winning SAS
app. | would like to thank Charlotte for our close cooperation and her dedication to the
company,” says Anko van der Werff, SAS President & CEO.

Charlotte Svensson will leave SAS in March 2024. The recruitment process for her
successor has started to ensure a smooth transition.
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